VICTOR ATIYEH
. GOVERNOR

Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK

555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE  >78-850d

or

1-800-452-7813

(message line)
Auqust 13, 1962

Delores Vrooiman
9426 Southeast Revenue Road
Roring, O 97009

Dear Mrs. Vroomean:
REFERENCE: Files 2-58186 and 58187

Thank you for your letter of July 27, 1982, regarding your Permiits
R-7797 and 43927. The reservoir was filed as having been completed so
there is no problem with that except the use which was to have been
rnade under the secondary Perimit 43927. The secondary permit was for
the use of the waters stored in the reservoir for irrigation and livestock.

I suspect since the reservoir was campleted, livestock use has been rade
and possibly the irrigation use has heen made also. If this is so, all we
need is notification to that extent that it was accoinplished prior to
October 1, 1981, and further that any equipment necessary for the
irrination or stock use was in olace prior to October [, 1980, If it was
not completed within the terins of the perinit, extensions are possible
and aiven your husband's present condition, we will withhold action on
the permits for a considerable length of tirme to allow you opportunity to
respond,

If vou have personal knowledne that the project was completed on time,
please utilize the Forms 8 and C which were attached to the Perimit
43927 to indicate the dates that construction was coinpleted and the
water applied to beneficial use. If it was not cormpleted within those
times, please let ine know and we will send an extension form to you.

Sincerely,

BRUCE A, ESTES, Supervisor
Survey/Certificate Section
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